Sent: 15/02/2024 11:54:21 AM
Subject: Fwd: Support for 'The Joey'

To whom it may concern.

We live at 13 Nabilla Road, Palm Beach and would like to support the request for The Joey to
be open in the evenings for locals to enjoy the location and view.

My husband and | actually got married there on the 8th May 2010 and have often thought how
lovely it would be to enjoy a meal there in the evening together with our family.

We also know how much value it would add to the community with regards to local
employment if its opening hours were extended.

We look forward to hearing that a positive response has been made in this regard.

Many thanks
Brigid and Will Grice.



